February Newsletter from Plant Health Atlantic (Promoting Environmentally Safe Turf Management)

Continuous Education Credits

Just a reminder that while the Province and PHA have waived the requirement again this year for attaining CEC's to retain your Turf Practitioner Certification, you are still encouraged to take advantage of the Online opportunities. Your CEC's will be carried forward to whenever they are again required. The PHA website continues to be updated with all sessions. Many of these Online virtual sessions are able to be tracked for attendance through the organization that is hosting however, we ask that if you take part in any educational session or have information on sessions that you feel may be eligible for CEC's to contact Dave McCafferty via email with the details.

Commencing on Tuesday, February 22nd is a 4 Part group of sessions provided through the Atlantic Golf Superintendent's Association with a total of (11) CEC's available. Click here to see the agenda and contact Jim Nix via email for further details and information on how to access the sessions.

Desk Audits & Invoices

The deadline to take advantage of the discount for Desk Audit fees has now passed and for those who have not submitted their Audit and/or paid the annual fee, the full amount is now due.

The annual Desk Audit documentation and Invoices were sent to facilities via email on November 1st. If you missed it or deleted it by mistake, please contact Dave McCafferty via email have it resent. Anyone wishing to have an editable "pdf" for completing it on your computer, please also contact Dave.

Stay Safe everyone.